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Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 
 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, is offering parents a 
chance to talk privately on Tuesday 17th July from 
9.45am to 12noon. 
 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice and 
support.   
 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, general 
well-being and she can also help you to access lo-
cal services which also support families.   
 

To book an appointment slot please call in to the 

school office. 

 

Supporters’ News 
 

A big thank you to all who helped 
make the Summer Fayre on Satur-
day such a success. 

The weather was glorious and eve-
rybody seemed to be having a great 
time. 

A big thank you to anyone who do-
nated prizes or came along to set up 
or run stalls. 

We raised an amazing £1420!  

Well done to the Year 6 children 
who showed great business skills 
and donated over £230 towards our 
total from their venture. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Supporters Annual General 

Meeting will be on Monday 9th July 

at 7.30 in the school hall. 

 

Parking  
 

Recently a number of Parents and residents from 
Peter Furkins court have been complaining about 
cars parking outside the school gates. 

 an ambulance was unable to get close to the 
accommodation of the resident in need. 

 a child was very nearly knocked over. 

 a resident couldn’t get close enough to their 
accommodation to unload their frozen foods 
from their car   

Please try to park in the surrounding areas near 
school not just in the area outside the gate.   

We have alerted the PCSO and Traffic Wardens and 
they will be attending the school to help us address 
the situation. 
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15/06/18 Team Maths challenge (Year 5 and 6) 

15/06/18 Commonweal workshop (specific pu-
pils) 

20/06/18 Parents evening (Years 1-5) 

20/06/18 Summer Fayre 

20/06/18 Warwick castle (Year 2) 

20/06/18 Town Gardens visit (Year 3) 

20/06/18 Football match-3.7.18) (specific pupils)  

22/06/18 KS1 After school club application 

22/06/18 KS2 After school club application 

22/06/18 Cooking and tasting afternoon (Year 5) 

26/06/18 Parent Survey  

28/06/18 Music concert-12/07/18 (specific pu-
pils) 

28/06/18 Living Rainforest trip 10/07/18 (Year 4) 

02/07/18 Year 2 Performance letter and tickets 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the 

office. 

Year 5  

 

Year 5 had a visit today from Miss Linda 
Culling the headteacher of the new sec-
ondary school being built in Wichel-
stowe, called The Deanery CE Academy.  
The school us due to open to Year 7 in 
September 2019. 

 

Miss Culling will also hold al meeting for 
Year 5 parents of Robert le Kyng at 
3.30p.m. on Monday 9th July in class 11. 

 

If you would like to meet her and find 
out a little more about the school, please 
come along. 

Sunshine 

With the warmer weather now 

coming we have talked about 

being safe in the sun.  Please 

can the children bring a water 

bottle each day and a suitable hat. It can be a good 

idea to apply suntan lotion before school. 


